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BY E-MAIL 

 
March 21, 2019  
 
 
Bruce Brandell 
Director, Commercial Services 
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
2000-10423 101 Street NW 
Edmonton  AB  T5H 0E8 
bbrandell@epcor.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Brandell: 
 
 
Re: EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (EPCOR) 

Southern Bruce Leave to Construct Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2018-0263 
 

This acknowledges receipt of your updated application in the above referenced matter. 
For reasons stated in the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) letter dated November 29, 
2018, EPCOR’s original application was placed in abeyance. The OEB has completed 
its preliminary view of your updated application and will commence processing the 
application. The next steps will be communicated in due course.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Azalyn Manzano, Advisor at 
416-544-5180 or Azalyn.Manzano@oeb.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Office of the Registrar 
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